
Blue Point FD Ladies Auxiliary 

205 Blue Point Avenue   

Blue Point NY 11715 

 

 

 

Dear Blue Point Fire Department Members, 

 

The Ladies Auxiliary is interested in increasing our membership and would like to extend invitations to 

join us to your family members and significant others.  

As you know, our organization was formed to offer assistance to you when needed and has helped out 

over the years by participating in various BPFD events and fundraisers. The Auxiliary also awards two 

annual scholarships and supports community causes through our own fundraising efforts.   

We hold six meetings per year and would like to invite potential members to attend a meeting to learn 

more about the Auxiliary. We all share a strong sense of community and enjoy socializing and working 

together in and for the community we love! 

We would greatly appreciate it if you could let us know about anyone who may be interested in 

attending one of our meetings so we can send them an invitation. 

Many thanks! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Marybeth Scofield, President 

(631) 219 - 4968 
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